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The City of 
OKLAHOMA CITY 
Department of Public Works 

03/12/2025 
 
 
 
Steve Preston 
Shiloh Enterprises, Inc. 
5720 N. Industrial BLVD 
Edmond, Oklahoma 73034 
 
RE:  Project (s) MB-1706 Fire Station #15 Renovation and Addition – Directive for Change 

Order No. 1 
 
Dear Mr. Preston, 
 
We are in receipt of the Change Order No. 1 request for Project MB-1706 Fire Station #15 
Renovation and Addition. Shiloh Enterprises, Inc has informed GH2 and the Oklahoma City Fire 
Department and General Services that the work will prevent them from completing this project 
on schedule if a work order is not issued immediately.  In order to maintain the project schedule, 
Shiloh Enterprises, Inc is hereby requested to proceed with the work as described below in an 
amount not to exceed $22,581.16.   
 
 Change Order Items: 

• 1) Concrete-Footing, Slab, Sidewalk   $4,670.00 
• 2) Framing- Wall and Roof   $6,560.00 
• 3) Wall and Roof Covering   $9,298.33 
• Subtotal     $20,528.33 
• 4) Contractors OH&P    $2,052.83 
• Total Cost     $22,581.16. 

 
The scope of work cost has been reviewed and will be included in the next Change Order No. 1 
for the project.  Due to the critical schedule of the project, we request that you proceed with this 
work immediately. 
 
 Should you have any questions, contact Joseph Cobb at (405) 297-3923 or email at 
joseph.cobb@okc.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Debbie Miller, P.E., Director 
Public Works/City Engineer 
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Attachment 
 
Pc: Colby Gonzales, Shiloh Enterprises, Inc  
 Nick Hudacko, GH2 Architecure 
 Daniel Witthuhn, Public Works Department Field Services 
 Clint Regier, Oklahoma City Fire Department 
 Joseph Cobb, General Services 




